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Welcome to the second newsletter of RegionArts - "Enhancing SME growth
by the integration of Artists in ICT projects”. RegionArts aims to promote the
competitiveness and innovation of companies through the integration of, and

synergies, between ICT and artists.

You can find in this newsletter, interesting initiatives, news and upcoming

events about RegionArts and the creative industry.

Enjoy your reading!

More information

#Latestnews

3rd Exchange of Experiences in
Porto

Between the 12th and 15th of March, Porto
Design Factory hosted in Porto the 3rd Exchange

of Experience of RegionArts project.

After analyzing the policy instruments and
mapping the ecosystems, now the focus was on
understanding user's needs...

More Information >>

#Discussioncorner

RegionArts in the eyes of...
Céu Filipe, Project Manager of the Entreprise
Europe Network at AEP

"l would highlight the relevance of initiatives with
a holistic approach to Art, such as the Exchanges
of Experiences, and its key role to bridge the gap
between the cultural, social and economic
fabric..."

Full article >>

#Aboutinterreg

Webinar on submitting good
pratices

It will be discussed how the good
practice database works and how to submit
your good practice in the most efficient way. You
can ask a question at the registration. And there
will be time for questions also during the webinar.
More Information >>

#Whatsnext

4th Exchange of Experiences in

Thessaloniki
19-21 June 2019

This 4th EoE focuses on Screening EU projects
and their transferability.
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